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Drinkstone Parish Council - Footpaths

Councillor Portfolios : Footpaths for the Ordinary Meeting Dated 8th June 2021

General
Nothing major to report. The footpaths are all passable. With the recent rain, there has been
considerable growth in the vegetation on either side of the paths. Though the majority are
well-trodden, some may become impassable if the grass continues to grow. I plan to walk all
the footpaths and strim any paths over the next week or so where I think this may become an
issue.

I am yet to contact MSC with regards to the broken bridge and stile - as discussed at the last
meeting - to ask when either are likely to be fixed, as well as to clarify whose responsibility it is
to repair the stile. I will draw up a letter with Jane, and hopefully have a response to share at
the next meeting.

Repairs
Many Thanks to Cllr Selvey for replacing one of the footpaths signs on the footpath from
Garden House to Clopton Green.

Equipment
To make sure it is fit for use over the coming weeks, the push strimmer owned by the Parish
Council has been serviced by Tony Bland. He has changed the oil and cleared all the filters out
free of charge. Many thanks to him for doing this.

Prepared by Cllr Emily Elnaugh


